
To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure As Director of Finance of Yeshiva Mesivta Torah Temimah to 

recommend UTelAuditors as a highly serious and professional auditing company. 

They were able to decrease our schools monthly utility bills considerably, - in turn which 

help us to use our budget more effectively to improve our schools. 

We are pleased that they will continue to supervise our ongoing accounts to make sure they 

continue to be rated accurately. 

Best Wishes, 


